
 
 

Dear Clients, 

 

Yesterday, the government proposes to introduce the Canada Emergency Student Benefit (CESB), which 

would provide $1,250 per month for eligible students from May through August 2020, and $1,750 for 

students with dependents and those with permanent disabilities. The CESB will be delivered by CRA and 

more details to come. 

 

The government will also launch a new initiative to recognize students' significant contributions to the 

COVID-19 efforts, and provide support through a new Canada Student Service Grant which will provide 

up to $5,000 to support student's post-secondary education costs in the fall. More details will be made 

available on the I Want to Help platform over the coming weeks. 

 

As more details are made available, we will update our webpage for COVID-19: 

http://impactcpas.ca/index.php/covid-19/  

 

Thank you and take care! 

 
Ben Seto, FCPA, FCA, LPA 

Wei Hua, CPA, CA, LPA, CPA (US), MBA 
Partners 

 


